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WHY A PICTORIAL DIRECTORY?

Directories are a valuable, important resource for 

our community to build connections between 

Clergy and Church Members.  

THE SESSION IS A FREE OPPORTUNITY to have 

a professional portrait created for posterity. 

This is not just a “snap shot.”

THE ENTIRE PROCESS will take approximately 30 

minutes. At your scheduled appointment time  you will 

be photographed and immediately review your images. 

Schedule NOW by Phone: 303-744-8248

Schedule ONLINE AT: www.BettingerPhoto.com

WE NEED YOU to be photographed. 

Our new pictorial directory will not be 

complete without You!

Pictorial Services by Bettinger Photography

3669 S. Huron St. #203 ~ Englewood CO 80110 ~ 303-733-6076  ~ www.bettingerphoto.com

ONLY THOSE THAT PARTICIPATE will receive a copy of 

the directory and a gift of a FREE 5x7 portrait from Pictorial 

Services.

APPOINTMENTS ARE AVAILABLE at 

Greenwood Community

February 26 - March 9 Only. 

The same free gifts and discounted 

pricing are also available over the 

summer at Bettinger Photography’s 

Englewood studio.

THIS IS THE PERFECT TIME to purchase professional portraits for your home, gift 

giving, Christmas cards, or business headshots.

OF COURSE YOU WANT TO LOOK YOUR BEST in the pictorial 

directory. Take the time to plan what you will wear.  You can dress 

casual or formal. No matter what, we recommend long sleeves and 

solid, medium to dark tones. 

This is not “just for the directory.” 

More clothing suggestions can be found at www.BettingerPhoto.com

Schedule Today!


